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PTFA Meetings 

Our next PTFA meetings will be on Wednesday 

8th June (change of date), from 7.30pm to 

finalise preparations for the Queen’s Birthday 

Party, and on Wednesday 22nd June from 

7.30pm to finalise preparations for the 

Summer Fair. Both meetings will take place at 

school. Open to all! 

Queen’s Birthday Celebrations at Cage Green School 

We are delighted to announce that Cage Green PTFA and 

Friends of PACT will be hosting a Queen’s Birthday Party on 

Friday 10th June from 3.30pm – 6pm.  All parents and carers 

are welcome to this family event. Take part in some 

traditional games and craft activities. A selection of 

refreshments and cakes will be on sale. Please bring your 

picnic and a blanket and enjoy the celebrations! FREE event!  

Summer Fair Competitions 

Further to the success of the Christmas Fair 

Competitions and the fun the children had in 

taking part, we have launched our competition 

to design a poster for the Summer Fair! 

Hopefully you have all received information 

this week on how to enter! All entries to be 

received by 10th June 8.45am! 

 

Tonbridge Carnival 

Cage Green PTFA will be 

entering this year’s Tonbridge 

Carnival to be held on Sunday 

19th June 2016. Letters have 

been sent out this week with 

details of Carnival Club so 

please return these to book 

your child in to make their 

costume! 

 

Welcome to our May Newsletter! 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 

Our last sale raised £33.70. Our next sale will be on Thursday 7th July 

from 1pm-3.30pm, to coincide with school visits for children joining Cage 

Green School in September 2016 – please spread the word! If you have 

small, good quality uniform, please hand it into the office, in a bag clearly 

marked “DONATION.” Thank you! 

 

Film Nights 

Our family film night was well attended and 

raised £187.20! These are much appreciated 

funds for the school. 

What you say… 

The winner of the Minions DVD at 

our Family Film Night couldn’t 

believe her luck! Shannon in 3W 

said: “Can I really take the DVD 

home and keep it?”. 

PACT Cake Sale 

Thank you to everybody who supported 

the recent PACT Cake sale.  We raised 

an amazing £259.89.  Our next sale is 

on Friday 15th July in the school 

playground from 3.15pm. Please pop 

along and support us! 

http://www.cage-green.kent.sch.uk/
http://www.pact-cagegreen.co.uk/index.html
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=queens+birthday+celerations&view=detailv2&&id=C981AD26ECE9B1022708C898ADA296BE01FD6A83&selectedIndex=21&ccid=VztsNBti&simid=608011832177986991&thid=OIP.M573b6c341b627a6e3fa0e0d8ba8035d6o0


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Cycle Challenge 

Larissa and her friends from the Langton Green Ladies Cycling 

Group have completed their amazing cycle challenge! They 

cycled 300km from Langton Green to Paris – taking on thunder 

storms, heavy rain and punctures! Well done and thank you to 

all of you!  

There is still time to sponsor them using the following link. 

The ladies have raised over £2000 already for PACT! All 

monies raised on the Mydonate page will go to directly 

benefit the children with ASD at Cage Green School. The link 

is https://mydonate.bt.com/events/langtonladiespariscycle/

298595 

On Tuesday 7th June Larissa and her 

friends will be hosting a luncheon in 

Langton Green with David Walsh as 

guest speaker.  With the support of 

PACT, the ladies have received many 

donations of food and drink for the 

event including raffle prizes. All tickets 

have now sold out for this event.  

If anybody is able to help at this event 

with waitressing or setting up please let 

Tracy Weiner know chairman@pact-

cagegreen.co.uk 

Fund Raising  

 

If you are taking part in a challenge and would like to raise monies for either 

the PFTA or PACT please get in touch! 

Textile Collection 

The PTFA has organised a textile collection 

with Bag2School in order to raise funds 

towards improvements to the playground. 

As well as raising vitally needed funds for our 

school, it also helps the environment by helping to 

divert unwanted textiles away from landfill. Bags 

will not be collected until Monday 27th June and 

school does not have the facilities to store them, 

so please get them ready but do not bring them 

into school yet! More details to follow. 

Here are some of the resources purchased 

by the PTFA for R.E. lessons. 

https://mydonate.bt.com/events/langtonladiespariscycle/298595
https://mydonate.bt.com/events/langtonladiespariscycle/298595
mailto:chairman@pact-cagegreen.co.uk
mailto:chairman@pact-cagegreen.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 WHAT TO WEAR DONATION 

Friday 17th June Uniform & Crazy socks or odd socks 
Sweets in a jar / bottles (alcohol preferably 
please) 

Friday 24th June Uniform & Crazy hair or crazy hat 
Children’s tombola / bottles (alcohol 
preferably please) 

Friday 1st July Non-uniform Children’s tombola / Cakes 

Contacts 
PTFA: 
Facebook: ‘Cage Green Primary School PTFA’ 
Email: pta@cage-green.kent.sch.uk 
 
PACT: 
Facebook: ‘Phoenix Autism Centre Tonbridge – PACT’ 
Website: www.pact-cagegreen.co.uk 

Email: chairman@pact-cagegreen.co.uk 

Dates For Your Diary 

Tuesday 7th June: 
PACT Fundraising Lunch. All tickets now sold out! 

Wednesday 8th June, 7.30pm: 
PTFA Meeting to finalise the preparations for the Queen’s 
Birthday Party 

Friday 10th June 3.30pm-6pm: 
The Queen’s Birthday Party 

Tuesday 14th June, 9.30am onwards, The Bakehouse at 124: 
PACT Coffee Morning in Tonbridge 

Wednesday 15th June, 10.30am, Upper Lounge, St.Peter and 
St.Paul Tonbridge Parish Church: 

PACT Talk- Understanding Autism and Asperger Syndrome by 
Steve Vincent. PACT talks are free but please book to confirm 
as spaces are limited: secretary@pact-cagegreen.co.uk 

Friday 17th June: 
Donation Day towards Summer Fair 

Sunday 19th June, 12pm onwards: 
Carnival procession 

Wed 22nd June, 7.30pm: 
PTFA Meeting to finalise the preparations for the Summer Fair 

Friday 24th June: 
Donation Day towards Summer Fair 

Monday 27th June, 8.45am-9.30am: 
Textile Collection 

Friday 1st July: 
Donation Day towards Summer Fair 

Saturday 2nd July, 11.30am-2pm: 
Summer Fair 

Thursday 7th July, 1pm-3.30pm, school courtyard: 
Second Hand Uniform sale 

 

Summer Fair Donation Days 

This year, the donation days will be a little different. The 

children are invited to come into school with their uniform 

and crazy/odd socks on Friday 17th June; with their uniform 

and crazy hair/hat on Friday 24th June; and Friday 1st July 

will be a non-uniform day. In return, we would like donations 

for the Summer Fair please. 

http://www.pact-cagegreen.co.uk/
mailto:secretary@pact-cagegreen.co.uk

